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12.11.22 

Happy Holidays Everyone, 

 Just a quick reminder of some important dates with the holidays coming up: 

o On December 13, the link for the January Group Lesson Signup will be posted on the 

website.  

o December 15 and 19 will be the last day of group lessons this session. 

o December 15 will be the last day of Water Club for this season. 

o December 15-21 will be the last day of private lessons for this season with the exception 

of Sunday evening lessons at Holmes – tonight will be their last lesson. 

A belated congratulations to Adaline Olsen for being nominated and awarded the Signs By 

Tomorrow Level 1 Scholarship for the December Session. I’m so glad to have you at the pool! 

When you get a chance, please check out my website at www.langnerslessons.com. You should 

be able to find all the Langner’s Lesson’s information on the site - including the links to Signup Genius.  

Merry Christmas, Happy New Year, and Greatest of any other Holiday you celebrate at this time 

of the year. May health, happiness and safe travels be in everyone’s future! 

  

  

 

See you at the pool, 

Jamie 
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